
Join us...it’s good for the sole. 

Or, Give Here! 

The Ashe County Volunteer Initiative is holding a
donation drive for the Shoes for Kids program.
Donations need to be received by July 18th. This will
allow Shoes for Kids to purchase additional shoes for the
upcoming Back to School Blast, where many children will
be able to get a new pair of shoes before school starts. 

Mail a check to:
The Ashe County Volunteer Initiative

180 ChattyRob Lane
West Jefferson, NC 28694

Write “Shoes for Kids” in the memo
section. 


